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All,
 
Under classification:    1301- HVAC Mechanic/Technician > 1302 HVAC Pipe Install, this same
classification is duplicated under 2101 – Pipefitter/Steamfitter > 2102 HVAC Piping Install. 1302
needs to be deleted because that is normally pipefitter’s work.
 
Under classification:    1301- HVAC Mechanic/Technician  > 1303 HVAC Duct Install, this same
classification is duplicated under 2401 – Sheet Metal Worker > 2402 HVAC Duct Work Install. 1303
needs to be deleted because duct work is normally sheet metal worker’s work.
 
I do not believe that we need multiply job classifications with the same work classifications. This
leaves the work undefined as to who is supposed to be doing the work.
 
Respectfully,
 

Tim Clark
 Agent/Field Representative

  Plumbers, Pipefitters, and HVAC Techs
   Local 421
  843-554-3655 - o
  843-300-2765 - c
  tim@local421.org
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